
 

 

Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 23rd March 2023 

Hi Everyone,  

Thank you to everyone for your kind donations towards Comic Relief last Friday. We raised £356.80! Great 

effort everyone!  

Next Monday the 27th of March is class photo day in school so please can you 

ensure your child comes to school in their full uniform with their biggest smiles at 

the ready!  

Next week is our final week in school 

before we break up for the Easter holidays. 

We will be once again opening our doors for our Easter learning 

review with our families on Thursday 30th of March. This will be 

from 1.30pm until 2.45pm. We would love for you to come into 

school and join us for some Easter craft. Please do bring a coat as we 

are planning on holding some activities outside within our school 

grounds.                

               

 

Friends of Crossflatts  

We are looking forward to seeing those who are coming to our Encanto movie night on Friday. If you have 

any queries please contact us via email at friends@crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk.  

A reminder that our annual Decorate an Egg competition 

will take place next week on Thursday 30th March. £1 per 

entry. Please pay cash on the day or payments can be made 

via PayPal using friends@crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk. Please 

select the family and friends option. There will be prizes for 

each year group including Nursery and an adult category 

(Staff, Parents, Carers, Friends).  

All money raised will go towards the ‘Trim Trail’ fixed 

playground equipment for the Key Stage 1 playground. More details on this and the design to follow soon.  

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

 



 

 

 

 

Safeguarding  

Lots of our children attend many sports clubs throughout the week day evenings and during weekends. Sport England 

have some helpful information on how to ensure your child is safeguarded whilst attending these clubs.  

Advice for parents and carers | Sport England  

Attendance 

Here are last week's figures:                                                         

Whole School: 95.9% 

 

Best wishes  

Mrs Bennett 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Family-Flourish-Fly 

Our 
Aspirational 
Target 

The national 
target 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98% 
 

97% 95.2% 95.4% 95.1% 96.3% 96.4% 97.1% 95.5% 

https://www.sportengland.org/guidance-and-support/safeguarding/advice-parents-and-carers

